
From: Ken Marchbanks 
To: Liesl Barker 
Subject: Opposition 
Date: Monday, December 16, 2024 10:15:45 

 
 

 
 

Dear Gustavus City Council 
I do appreciate your efforts and I believe your intentions are good. However. 

 
I am wiring this letter to register my opposition to granting the Conservation Lands committee as well as leasing 
Deboer land. 

There are so many reasons this should not be done I don’t know where to start. 

Sincerely, 
Ponch Marchbanks 

 
Sent from my iPhone 
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